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THIS IS MY
STORY
BY MEGAN PRUITT

As many of you know, this is usually a 

newsletter that my parents write every 

three months to keep everyone 

updated on their ministry. However, 

this one is going to be a little different. 

I, Megan Pruitt, am taking over this 

newsletter to tell my side of the story.  

The past few months have been a little 

crazy. My brother and I finished our 

junior year of college. I moved back 

home, and I've had the opportunity to 

live with my parents again. Most 

college students might complain about 

that, but it's honestly been such a 

blessing to spend time with them. I 

started a new summer job in 

Northwest Arkansas, and Ethan spent 

his summer working with missionary 

kids in Springfield, Missouri. 

My parents, on the other hand, have 

been traveling like nobody's business. 

 They spent the entire month of April 

on the road and got back just in time 

to help Ethan and I move out of school. 

This was actually the very first time 

they've been here to help us move out, 

and I couldn't appreciate it more. From 

there, they've been traveling every 

weekend and occasionally during the 

week to different church services 

across the state of Arkansas and over 

state lines. They just got back from 

their two-week missionary renewal in 

Springfield, Missouri, and I couldn't be 

happier. I had to stay in Arkansas by 

myself, and I've missed the company.  

For me, iteneration is a bittersweet 

time. I know they're preparing to go 

back to Ecuador to do what the Lord 

has called them to do, but I also can't 

help but want them to stay. I love my 

family, and the hardest times are when 

we're apart. I know their calling is 

more important than my selfish 

feelings though. I've spent the last ten 

years of my life as a missionary kid, 

and you slowly forget which place feels 

more like home. While I'm Arkansan 

through and through, I definitely left a 
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piece of my heart in the beautiful 

country of Ecuador, and I know my 

parents did the same. The separation is 

hard, but God's plan is more than 

worth it.  

Even though I'll miss them more than 

anything, it's time for my parents to 

get ready to go back home. However, 

they can't do that without your 

commitment to help them with their 

ministry. They're still trying the raise 

about $500 in monthly support. If 

you're willing to partner with them, a 

pledge form can be filled out online 

through the Support Us tab on their 

website, or feel free to give them a 

call!  

My dad's phone number is (479) 387- 

5757, and he's more than willing to talk 

about ministry, the Razorbacks, and 

good coffee. 

However, while they're gone, I need 

someone to commit to helping me 

with any car trouble I have. During my 

last three years in the United States, 

this has been a continuous battle and 

stressor for me. 

I hope you enjoyed reading their story 

from my perspective. If you want 

updates on my life, feel free to follow 

me on Instagram @megan_pruitt or 

friend me on Facebook @Megan Pruitt! 

Ecuador Update

Some of you may have 
already seen this update on 
Facebook, but Pastor 
Luzmila was recently 
elected the Vice President 
of her community. This is a 
huge honor and blessing 
because of how much the 
leadership in this 
community has been an 
obstacle during our 
ministry. We truly believe 
that God is opening the 
doors for his gospel in this 
community, and we are 
very excited to continue 
the work there. 
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Thank you for your support. We wouldn't be where we are 
without you, and as we go into our next term, we will continue to 
depend on your faithful giving to reach the unreached. Our 
biggest goal for this next term will be to finish our training center 
where we will equip future pastors with the knowledge and skills 
to establish congregations throughout the highlands of Ecuador. 
This will lead us one step closer to reaching the Quichua Indians. 
Again, we cannot do this without you, and we are continually 
grateful for your partnership. 


